AMERICAN IMMIGRATION LAWYERS ASSOCIATION
218 F STREET, NW o WASHINGTON, DC 20004 « 202-216-2400 « FAX: 202-783-7853

December 10, 2004

Mr. Socheat Chea
3500 Duluth Park Lane
Building 300

Duluth, GA 30096

Dear Socheat:

On behalf of the Conference Program Committee, | am delighted to invite you to
serve as a faculty member for one of our hands-on workshops at the AILA
Fundamentals of Immigration Law Conference to be held in Atlanta, Georgia, from
Thursday, February 24 to Friday, February 25, 2005, at the Sheraton Colony Square.
Our goal with these new workshops is to provide hands-on expert advice on specific
topics in a small-group format. We will forward additional information and guidance for
preparing for these workshops at a later date. We anticipate that all workshop faculty

members will be working from a unified hypothetical and preparing various packages for
the attendees to then use as resources.

A copy of the preliminary program for the conference is attached, indicating the
panel on which you are being asked to participate as well as the other invited panelists.
Those who are being asked to serve as Discussion Leaders are noted on the program.

It will not be necessary for you to prepare a written article for this conference.

However, we anticipate that many panels (although not necessarily the workshops) will
iInclude PowerPoint presentations.

Please note that presenters for this conference are not expected to pay the
registration fee. We hope the savings will help defray some of the out-of-pocket
expenses you will incur in preparing for your session and attending the conference.
Also note that all sessions at the conference will be tape-recorded. AILA reserves the

rights to such tape recorded material and may withhold or selectively redact such
material.
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